Judy Court

From: DPI Landuse Enquiries Mailbox

Sent: Tuesday, 11 August 2020 3:33 PM

To: James Groundwater

Subject: RE: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - MOD 1 Modify podium envelope,

increase GFA (SSD-8875-Mod-1) (City of Sydney)

HiJames,

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE)- Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator
(NRAR) have reviewed the modification report and have no further comments.

Regards,

Judy Court

Assistant Project Officer

Water | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 9842 8126 | E judy.court@dpie.nsw.gov.au

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies

From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 16 July 2020 3:38 PM

To: Adam Oehlman <landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: James Groundwater <James.Groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - MOD 1 Modify podium envelope, increase GFA (SSD-8875-Mod-
1) (City of Sydney)

The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the MOD 1 Modify podium envelope, increase GFA.

Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice.

If you have any enquiries, please contact James Groundwater on 8289 6778 /at james.groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au.

To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.
Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
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Subscribe to our newsletter

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL



This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.



